
Dear Sir and Madam, 
 
After his training at ENAC (French civil aviation academy), Stephane was an air traffic 
controller at Paris-CDG airport for 15 years, before being in charge of planning and staff 
management.  

Stephane also played a major role in national and European social dialogue. He has held high 
level elected positions, and, as such, was in charge of conducting various negotiations that led to 
social agreementswith the French government. 

He now places his dynamism and his broad experience in management of national and 
international projects, at the service of a number of diverse multidisciplinary teams. 

Since 2011, building on the joint experience of some 11.500 experts from the French DGAC and 
ENAC, Stephane has, more specifically, been actively involved in supporting civil aviation and 
safety authorities, and air navigation service providers worldwide to comply with ICAO 
standard, with the aim to foster efficiency and innovation in their daily operations. 

Best Regards. 

 



 



 


